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DISTRICT 112 DIVISION DIRECTOR’S REPORT TO THE DISTRICT EXECUTIVE 
 

Division Q Division Director Helen Hunt Report date 6/8/2018 

Division Goals for the year:                Division Q will reach Distinguished or better and contribute to the 
District Goals. 

 

Division Celebrations & Successes:               Eastland had a demonstration meeting and had 31 guests.   
Congratulations to Thames for Chartering....may your club prosper. 
From the reports coming in, CLT was really exciting, with one doing an evening with a Potluck and one with a 
high tea 

Combined meeting between Geyser Gourmet and Lunchtime Toastmasters: End of August 

Division Q has a vibrant team. 

 

 
Club Membership at a Glance 

12 or Fewer 13-15 16-19 20+ 

6 3 0 12 

Division Challenges, Issues & Solutions: 

Maintaining and increasing membership of 20+ clubs and sharing ideas for boosting the others. 

We will be having a virtual Division Q networking meeting to share ideas. 

Retention is uppermost.  

MOT also features prominently in reports as is the CSP, all Area Directors are focusing on these. 

Geography is an issue for Q5 but Q4 and Q3 are assisting here and Q5 is most grateful. 

Area Directors will encourage as many as possible to attend the May 2019 Convention in Hamilton 
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New Clubs Progress 

Caketime Toastmasters will hold their inaugural meeting on the 26th August. 
 

 

Division Events and other newsworthy items 
Gisborne is to have a stand at the A&P show this year to cover all 3 clubs 

Guest speaking slots @ 2 functions in Gisborne 

Some clubs are splitting Contests, Table Topics and evaluation in September/October and International 
and Humorous in February. 

Division Q will hold its Area Days in March. 

Division Conference will be held in April 2019 in Whakatane. 

 


